General comments

D) Do you have any other comments?

Newsletter

There is a lot of duplication between the newsletter and what is put in the
Parish News. Given that all THACS members will read the newsletter,

the material in the PN is of questionable value, except perhaps to publicise
the activities of THACS - in which case it could be a briefer summary of
past and future events.

The newsletter usually hits exactly the right level of content and interest.

Thanks for the newsletter. I enjoy receiving them and appreciate the effort
of those who produce them. I think "Oh good!" when I open the
envelope and see the contents.

We both like the newsletter in its current format.

We prefer the newsletter in hard format:- much easier and convenient.

Website

An emailed newsletter would remind me to go to the THACS website
and the village website while there.

I did not realise THACS was on the web site. Does it have more information
on it between September and March?

I hope to become computer literate sometime and look forward to
seeing the website.

We will check-out the web-site more often in the future. It's nice to know it's there.
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Suggestions

Have you considered running a horticultural supplies shop?

Introduce a member write-in letter section about any subject:- preferred events,
criticism, suggested improvements etc. Names need not be published.

General

The committee should be complemented on their hard work not only
for the production of the newsletters but the shows, talks, trips,
open gardens etc. Thank you.

Congratulations to all involved with keeping THACS such a lively and interesting
village organisation.

Keep up the good work! We appreciate it.
Keep up the good work!

Favour garden visits, never tire of Wisley in different seasons.
Open Gardens but too many to see in the time!
Also enjoy museum visits and exhibitions.
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